
12th May 2023

Mr D Kenny
Executive Headteacher

Stars of the week 
Congratulations to this week’s 

Stars. We are very proud of you!

Nursery: Alfie
Teddy

Reception: Michael B
YEAR 1: Sophie
YEAR 2:Daisy
YEAR 3: Charlie
YEAR 4: Joseph M
YEAR 5: Bella
YEAR 6: The Whole Class
PPA: Bella
Afterschool: Ethan I

Headteacher Message

.

YEAR ATTENDANCE 
THIS WEEK:

NURSERY 94.0%

RECEPTION 100%

Y1 100%

Y2 93.3%

Y3 96.6%

Y4 96.7%

Y5 96.7%

Y6 100%

TOTAL 97.2%

YEAR TO DATE 95.8%
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Terrific Timekeepers
We would like to remind 
Parents/Carers that doors open at 
8.20am. Our terrific timekeepers for 
this week were Y1,Y5 and Y6 pupils. 
There are a few pupils who are just 
missing the gate and 
coming in late, please 
try and leave 5 minutes 
earlier to be on time.

National Apple Pie Day
Tomorrow is National Apple Pie 
Day, and who doesn’t love a bit of 
apple pie. So why not get in the 
kitchen tomorrow and bake an 
apple pie from scratch, or buy one. 
Will you eat your with cream, ice 
cream or custard. Did you know 
that the apple pie 
is the most popular 
flavour followed by 
chocolate cake!

Dear Parents and Carers,
First off, I start this newsletter with a massive congratulations to the children in Year 6. 
They have completed their end of Key Stage assessments and have made myself, the staff 
and their families proud. They have worked diligently and applied themselves superbly. We 
cannot wait to see the results when they return in July. Moving on, over the next two 
weeks, Year 2 children will be sitting their Key Stage One assessments and we know they 
will make us as proud as the children in Year 6.
A special mention to the Year 2 footballers who played against Park View yesterday, and even continued for 
a few minutes in the torrential rain! Thank you to Mrs Paes for making sure the children were as dry as 
possible after it. Next week in school, we are having a PSHE focus on Mental Health and will be doing a 
range of activities based on the theme of anxiety. Please speak to your children about the importance of 
looking after their mental health and ensure they have a person at home in which they can discuss any 
issues they are facing.    
As ever, we wish you a peaceful weekend and look forward to seeing you on Monday.
Mr D Kenny – Executive Headteacher

What Do I Do Outside School?
Well done to Emily from Y4 and Thomas 
from Y2. They both completed the 
Liverpool spring kids 2k. They saw the 
amount of homeless people
in town. They have raised 
£270 for the Whitechapel 
Centre. Wow this is 
amazing, you are both so 
kind and thoughtful to do 
this, you should be so 
Proud of yourselves!

Movie Night
Just a reminder that it is our PTA 
‘Movie Night’ next Friday. Please 
remember to return your slips and 
payment for your child to 
be able to attend. 
Thank you

Y2 SATS 
We would like to wish
our Year 2 pupils 
good luck in their 
SATs next week. 

NURSERY PARENTS
If you have been offered a place in 
Reception class for September, your 
ID documents MUST be 
in by the 16th May to 
secure your place.



FOCUS OF THE WEEK

. 

Dates for your diary
15th May: Y2 SATs
19th May: Movie Night ( PTA  event)
22-24th May: Y4 trip to Bispham Hall
26th May: Finish for Half term
5th June: School reopens
5th June: Y6 Swimming lessons
14-16th June : Y6 JCA Trip

LATE PICK UP FROM SCHOOL
If children are not collected at the normal pick up time of 
2.50pm OR are late being collected from an afterschool 
activity, they will go into afterschool which is chargeable
as follows:
½ hour from school close time= £3 per day   
1 hour from school close time= £5 per day
anything after 1 hour up until 5.30pm = £10 per day
(Late after 5.30pm - £1 for every minute late)

All wraparound care is to be booked through 
the MCAS parent app. Our numbers are 
capped, so please remember to book, as we 
may not have availability on the day. If you 
have booked an afterschool sessions and no 
longer require it, please email the school office 
ASAP. Thank you

SEND
We have our SEND Parent 

Surgery available on Monday’s 
from 1:45 onwards, to book a 
15 minute slot, please email 

Mrs Humphreys on 
Send@BlacklowBrowSchool.co.uk

Or contact the school office

WORDS OF 
THE WEEK

MATHS
Subitise

ENGLISH
Courage

Sports News
KS1 pupils battled with the elements 
on Thursday night, for a friendly 
match against Park View Academy. 
We are so proud of their resilience 
and determination that they showed. 
We hope to arrange a re-match soon 
in the sunshine!

The children commemorated 
the King's Coronation last Friday 
by having a special lunch in the 
hall. They enjoyed wearing their 
crowns and waving their flags! 
They also completed some 
activities based on the event in 
class during the afternoon.
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